
 
Community High School District 117 

Lake Villa, IL 
 

Announcement of Superintendent Vacancy 
 

The Community High School District 117 Board of Education announces the commencement of a search for a 
new Superintendent of Schools who will assume responsibilities on July 1, 2022. The district is home to two 
award-winning high schools. Individuals interested in this outstanding professional opportunity should be highly 
qualified and experienced educators prepared to provide strong leadership for an enthusiastic and supportive 
community, staff and Board of Education. This vacancy has occurred due to the upcoming retirement of 
Superintendent James McKay, who has served the district with distinction for over 15 years. 
 
Community High School District 117 is situated in Lake County Illinois, approximately 60 miles northwest of 
Chicago and along the Illinois/Wisconsin border. CHSD 117 serves students residing in four communities: 
Antioch, Lake Villa, Lindenhurst and Old Mill Creek. The two high schools, Antioch High School and Lakes 
Community High School, serve a total of 2,700 students. 
 
In 2022, U.S. News and World Report ranked Lakes Community High School and Antioch Community High 
School among the “Best High Schools” in the country. Truly a lighthouse district in the area, Community High 
School District 117 seeks a visionary leader who will continue the quest for excellence. Additional information 
about the school district may be found at https://www.chsd117.org 
 
Application Procedure 
Interested candidates need to complete the online application process at www.bwpassociates.com. This will be 
a “Rolling Search” with applications reviewed as they are submitted. Candidates are urged to respond as soon 
as possible but no later than March 26th, 2022. 
 
An application should include: 

 A completed online Applicant Data Form 

 A letter of application indicating qualifications and reasons for interest in the position 

 A current resume 

 College/University transcripts 

 Four to six letters of recommendation 

 Evidence of eligibility to be a Superintendent in Illinois 
 
All of the required materials may be submitted online at www.bwpassociates.com. 
 
Application materials will be treated confidentially.  
Applicants are requested not to contact members of 
the Board of Education. 
A regionally competitive compensation package will be offered to the successful candidate. 
 
The final selection and appointment is the sole responsibility of the Board of Education. 
 

 
BWP and Associates, Ltd. 

South Milwaukee Avenue, #221 
Libertyville, IL 60048 

 
For additional information, please contact BWP search consultants: 
 
Dr. Mark Friedman 847-975-8393 
Dr. Joseph Porto 847-533-3587 
 

An equal opportunity employer 

https://www.chsd117.org/

